
 

 

Memorandum of Response 

To:  Michael Bender, Business Advocate 

Common Sense Initiative 
 

From:  Summer Corson, Policy & Public Affairs Liaison 

  Ohio Board of Pharmacy 
 

Date:  June 12, 2024 

 

Re: CSI Reviews Received June 12, 2024 
 

Thank you for your review of the Continuous Quality Improvement and Duty to Report rule 

package received by the Board of Pharmacy on June 12, 2024.  

Based on your feedback of the package, the Ohio Board of Pharmacy will proceed with the 

filing of these rule packages with JCARR. 
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